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Summer Closing 2018

The Danish office of FlowCon International will be closed during the summer from:

July 14th to July 29th (both days included)

If You in this period have any urgent technical questions - please contact one of our
other offices. Contact details can be found on: www.flowcon.com/contact

FlowCon International is at Your disposal for any further information and
assures You, that Your orders will be given careful attention.

IMPORTANT: Last shipping date is: Tuesday, July 10th 2018.
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/flowcon-international
https://www.youtube.com/user/FlowConInternational
http://www.flowcon.com
http://flowcon.com/contact/

